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• EU: Patrick Child, co-chair 
• US: , co-chair 

 
For the colleagues who will take the floor for the EC side, you will have received a separate invitation to 
prepare a contribution to the briefing.  
Please send your contribution to  or insert it under BASIS n°3876, if you haven't done so 
already.  
 
Looking forward to meeting you. 
 
Kind regards, 
Patrick  
 
 
Patrick Child 
Deputy Director General  
DG RTD – Research and Innovation 
ORBN 3/  
B-1049 Brussels 
Tel. +32 2 29  -  
Emai @ec.europa.eu 
 




